
 

 
Invitation for 2019 Nationals to be hosted by  

The Southern Cape 
On behalf of the Senior Golfers’ Union of the Southern Cape, it gives me great 

pleasure to invite you to George for the playing of the 80th National Tournament 

from 8th to 12th April 2019. 

We shall be hosting the tournament on the George and Fancourt Outeniqua courses, 

which have been ranked 15th and 16th respectively by Golf Digest in 2018.These 

courses will offer you a great golfing experience, which is what Nationals is all about. 

George’s climate is temperate, with April average temperatures being between 12 

and 24 with little wind, but the possibility of some rain always exists! 
 

Rob Southey 

President Senior Golfers’ Society of the Southern Cape 


